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The VOICE of the VILLAGE

Hilbert, Wisconsin January 2015

FROM THE VILLAGE BOARD--
Highlights of the January Board Meeting:

The village board approved the following:
*To purchase a new locator to help locate underground lines.
*Operator license for Jesse Propson.
*Final payment request to MCC in the amount of $12,983.53 for the 2014 street projects.
*A property splitin Fochs Trails Subdivision.
*The appointment of Tom Piepenburg to fill the unexpired term of Village Trustee Richard Thiel.

The village board received notification of the following:
*A resignation letter from Village Trustee Richard Thiel.
*Notice of receipt of the quarterly street aid payment in the amount of $14,126.47.
*Alvin Dohr will return as summer help in 2015.
*The work on replacing the interceptor sewer main has begun.
*Bidding on the treatment plant improvements is tentatively set for March 3¢ with awards being done on March 10™.
*There is a recommendation from the Plan Commission to rezone some property on Highway 114 west of 12 St. and to amend
the zoning code. It is now scheduled for public hearing on March 10%.

SPRING ELECTION
The deadiine for filing nomination papers has passed. The following nomination papers were filed:

Village President (Vote for One)
Mark Breckheimer

Village Trustee (Vote for Three)
Timothy Keuler
Daniel Starfeld
Thomas Piepenburg
Thomas Roehrig
Steven Mayer

Next Regular Board Meeting, Tuesday, February 10,2015, 7 p.m.
Public Hearing on rezoning request, March 10, 2015, 7 p.m.
Public Hearing on zoning code amendment, March 10, 2015, 7 p.m.
Village of Hilbert Website: www.villageothilbert.com




